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March 13, 2001

 CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC.
4 Irving Place

New York, NY  10003

Hon. Janet Deixler
Secretary
State of New York 
Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223

Dear Secretary Deixler:

By letter dated November 7, 2000, Consolidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc. ("the Company") filed with the Public Service
Commission ("Commission") tariff amendments to its Schedule for Gas
Service, PSC No. 9 - Gas to clarify tariff language related to the
installation of outside meters.  By letter dated January 2, 2001, the
Company had postponed the effective date of the tariff leaf through
April 7, 2001.  Then by letter dated February 16, 2001, the Company
had requested withdrawal of the filing.

The Company hereby requests that this filing be postponed to
June 7, 2001 to enable the Company to gather information necessary to
answer certain questions posed by Staff on this subject.

The Company hereby files this supplement to postpone this filing
to June 7, 2001, and requests that this supplement be approved on
short notice to become effective April 6, 2001.

Respectfully submitted,

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC.
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By:___________________________
Joel H. Charkow
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